
NOTICE FOR RFP TO BECOME HERNANDO, MS. MUNICIPAL DEPOSITORY: Pursuant to 

Mississippi Code Section 27-105-353 and 27-105-363 all other related sections of the 

Mississippi Code, 1972 Annotated, as amended, notice is hereby given to all financial institutions 

in the City limits of Hernando, Mississippi (“City”), whose accounts are insured by Federal 

Deposit Insurance Corporation of the Federal Savings & Loan Insurance Corporation and which 

are certified by the Mississippi State Treasurer as meeting the capital ratio requirement specified 

in Mississippi Code Sections 27-105-5 or 27-105-6 that the City will be accepting sealed RFP’s 

until the hour of 3:00 p.m. local time on Thursday, January 25, 2024, for the privilege of being 

the municipal depository for all City funds for four (4) years. The Owner is an Equal 

Opportunity Employer. The Owner encourages Minority-owned Business Enterprises (MBEs) 

and Women-owned Business Enterprises (WBEs) to submit proposals. RFP packets should be 

plainly marked on the front of the envelope “RFP City Depository” and may be delivered in 

person to the City Clerk’s Office located at 475 W. Commerce Street, Hernando, MS 38632. 

Also, RFP’s may be mailed to the City of Hernando, Attention City Clerk, Pam Pyle, 475 W. 

Commerce Street, Hernando, MS 38632 and plainly marked on the front of the envelope “RFP 

City Depository.” Any RFP sent through US Mail is done so at the risk of the bank submitting 

said RFP. In addition, official RFP documents can be downloaded from Central Bidding at 

www.centralbidding.com. Electronic RFP’s can also be submitted at www.centralbidding.com. For 

any questions relating to the electronic bidding process, please call Central Bidding at 225-810-

4814. The City reserves the right to reject any and all bids and waive any and all informalities. 

Pam Pyle, City Clerk     
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